
Donations Needed! 
 

Dear 6th grade parents and families,  

Our science class has an awesome lab day 

coming up next week BUT, in order for it to be successful, we need 

some help from you! If you have them to spare, please consider 

donating the following items to our class: 

 Old tights, stockings, or knee-highs (Even if they have runs in 

them!) 

 Chocolate candies (No nuts, please!) 

 Bananas (Even brown ones will do!) 

 Kitchen utensils (Mixing Spoons, old potato mashers, anything 

really!) 

 Old t-shirts or other items that can be used as rags 

Please do not feel obligated to go out and buy anything special but, if 

you have them on hand, feel free to send them to school with your 

child on or before Wednesday, October 25th! 

 

Thanks in advance! 

Ms. Bolling-Brown 

6thgrade science 

msbrownteaches6.weebly.com 

msbrownteaches6@gmail.com 


